
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Bob Cook <BCook@scag.gov>

Date: 1/5/2016 3:56:54 PM
Subject: RE: Thrift

Thank you for taking the time to look at this.  I agree with you. 
 
From: Bob Cook [mailto:BCook@scag.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, January 05, 2016 3:55 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Thrift
 
It would seem to me to be absurd to have the coroner still on the Foster Review Board. The duties of such Board 
while technically not an office for DOH purposes are still “important” to the public at large under Thrift.
 
Robert D. Cook
Solicitor General
S.C. Attorney General’s Office
P.O. Box 11549
Columbia, S.C. 29211
P: 803-734-3736
F: 803-734-3524
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